
 
 

 

 

30 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Curriculum Enhancement Week Community Murals Project 2025 – Monday 14 to Wednesday 16 July 2025 
 
I am very excited to contact you regarding your child's involvement in the CEW community murals project. 
They have signed up to help create five different murals, each based on our different communities and will 
be contributing to artwork that will be around for hopefully many years to come. Each mural will eventually 
be situated by their community office to celebrate the community’s namesake.  
 
The students will be painting for the three days at school, and should dress appropriately for the job. Please 
ask them not to wear anything they would be upset about getting paint on as the paints we are using are 
unlikely to come out of fabric (aprons will also be provided). It is also likely to be very warm so also to dress 
in something weather appropriate.  
 
We will be mostly covered by the D block canopy in school, but I would also highly recommend wearing and 
bringing sun cream. Please also remind them about bringing water to stay hydrated as well as having snacks 
and lunch for the day. No nut related products are allowed in school. The canteen will also be open for 
students to buy food as normal and those eligible for free school meals will also have those as normal.  
 
When students arrive at school each day they should come and register with me in the F04 art room next to 
the main hall for a briefing about their roles for the day.  
 
We look forward to working with the students and hope they have a fantastic time creating murals to be 
seen and enjoyed by the whole school community. The whole art department will also be involved and are 
very excited about the project.  
 
If you have any questions regarding CEW please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 
sstirling@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss S Stirling    
Curriculum Team Leader of Art 
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